
COVID-19 Vaccination Site 
at La Femme Hospital 
will close on 

15 December 2021

La Femme Hospital is situated on the corner 
of Heystek and Church Streets, Rustenburg.

Members should bring their ID document 
and Membership card  with when visiting 

La Femme.

The vaccine is our best defense 
against becoming severely ill or dying 

should we become infected. 

Please don’t wait, vaccinate! 

With the new Omicron variant in our midst and
COVID-19 cases rising rapidly, it is extremely
important to get vaccinated. PH therefore urges
members who have not been vaccinated yet, to do
so as a matter of urgency.


